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NEWSLETTER 

Classes For Next Year 
On 3rd July, your child will be spending the morning getting to know their new class teacher. You will 
receive a letter towards the end of the previous week to let you know which class your child will be 
in. As some of the teachers are moving year group next year, we thought it would be useful for you 
to have an overview of who will be where. Mrs Hilton is reducing her hours to part-time next year, to 
enable her to look after her new grandson for part of the week. 
Infants 
Reception  Mrs Whittingham (Ladybirds)  Mrs Clennell/Mrs Tanner (Bees) 
Year 1  Mrs Branch (Cats)    Mrs Wildsmith/Mrs Ruddle (Dolphins) 
Year 2  Mrs Jones (Owls)    Mrs Sharpe (Tigers) 
Juniors 
Year 3  Mrs Fox (3RF)    Mrs Cochrane (3C) 
Year 4  Mrs Halliday (4H)    Mrs Fasey (4F) 
Year 5  Miss Garner (5HG)   Mrs Hilton/Mrs Wright (5HW)  
Year 6  Mrs Goozee (6G)    Mrs Harrison (6MH) 

Curriculum 
If you are unsure of the expectations for the year 
group that your child is in/will be going into, look 
on the website, in the curriculum area, where 
you will be able to find end of year  

expectations.  
You will also find our maths  
calculation policy which sets out 
the progression in which we teach 
the four rules. 

Bits & Bobs 
Please remember to name everything that 
comes into school, from your child’s PE kit to 
their coat and bike/scooter. We have huge 
amounts of lost property that 
have been collected since 
half term, most without 
names, so we are unable to 
return the item to its rightful 
owner. 

Please remember….. 
…. the school car park is for staff and visitors only. This also applies to the before and after school 
club and any sports clubs. Please park outside and walk up the drive to collect your child. 
 
…..leave the red tarmac on Vicarage Road clear when dropping off and picking up to keep all the 
children safe on their way into and out from school. 
 
…..be mindful of local residents when parking and leave their driveways and  
access routes clear. 
 
…..the private access road is not a public footpath, it belongs to the local  
residents. If using this way into and out of school, please ensure your child is not 
trying to stroke or tease any dogs in the gardens as a child was bitten last week. 

Key Dates For the Summer 
21st June  Class photos 
28th & 29th June Book fair 
3rd July  New classes for the morning 
4th July  KS1 visit to Tatenhill Adventure Farm 
7th July  Summer Fair 
9th July  2.50pm Rec into Y1 parent transition meeting 
10th July  am Y3/4 sports day 
10th July  pm  Y5/6 sports day 
11th July  am Infant sports day 
11th July  2.50pm Y2 into Y3 parent transition meeting 
13th July  Reports to parents 
18th July  7pm Leavers’ performance 
19th July  pm Mickleover’s Got Talent 
24th July  7pm Leavers’ disco  
  
25th July  Break up for summer 

Thursday 6th September - return to 
school for the Autumn Term. 


